
Beaconhill Community Primary School
Reception and Year Three Parents

Thursday 14th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

if your child has moved into Reception or Year Three, they may now be eligible for
additional funding. Please follow the link below as this could apply to you. Your child will
receive free meals and/ormilk, and the school will benefit from additional funding too!

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

A healthy school budget allows us to maintain a large staff team and continue to improve
our provision and resources.

Another benefit to you receiving free school meals and/ormilk will be a £50 voucher for
school uniform to be purchased from our uniform provider, Cloud 9, and also the
Government Free School Meal Vouchers which help towards food and clothing during the
holidays.

If you are unsure as to whether this applies to you, there is nothing to be lost by completing
the form above. If you have any questions, please contactMrs Bell in the school office.

Mr Routledge

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

